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Are you thinking about going to university? Do you have a disability and 
are you wondering what support is available to you? Want to find out 
more about access, pathways and support? 
 
High School students in Years 10 to 12 and students who have recently completed high school or TAFE 
are invited to explore their tertiary study options at Griffith University’s annual Tertiary Education 
Experience (TEE). 
 
This year’s program is 28 May 2019 at Logan Campus, 9.00 am to 2.30 pm 
 

WHAT’S IT ABOUT 
 
Talk to current students who are at university about their journey to university. Talk to experts, 
explore and ask questions. The program includes: 
 

• Careers Workshops to explore your interests and opportunities 

• How to prepare for university – study tips, applying, financial support 

• What to expect? Hear from our peer mentors about their experiences of coming to uni 

• Talk to Disabilities Service Officers about your individual support needs 

• Customised workshop sessions with multiple university representatives and disability networks 

• Parent and teacher sessions 

• Campus and facilities tours 
 

FIND OUT MORE AND REGISTER  
 
Register at https://goo.gl/forms/Q2dN7FIFUA4xcv503 or email teeprogram@griffith.edu.au  
RSVP by 10 May 2019 
 
Visit griffith.edu.au/student-services/diversity-inclusion/transition-and-disabilities/future-students 
 
 


